
 
 

 

107 S. Poppleton Street, Baltimore, MD 21201 
board@hollinsroundhouse.org 

July 15, 2025 
Bal-more City Council 
City Hall 
100 N. Holliday Street 
Bal-more, MD 21202 
 
RE: LeBer of Support for Lil Ms BuBerfly Inc. – 1123 W Bal-more Street 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
At the June 11, 2025 public mee-ng of the Hollins Roundhouse Neighborhood Associa-on, 
community members voted to express our full support for Lil Ms BuBerfly Inc., located at 1123 
W Bal-more Street, as they pursue zoning variances to operate their business as an Event 
Planning, Decor, and Banquet Hall company. 
 
Lil Ms BuBerfly Inc. has demonstrated a commitment to the community, including engaging in 
thoughUul dialogue with our associa-on and neighbors. Their business aligns with the character 
and future vision of the Hollins Roundhouse neighborhood—suppor-ng local entrepreneurship, 
revitalizing vacant or underused commercial proper-es, and crea-ng space for cultural, 
celebratory, and community-centered events. 
 
We believe that the addi-on of Lil Ms BuBerfly Inc. will bring valuable services, ac-vity, and 
economic vitality to the area. The company’s vision and professionalism reflect the type of 
growth and stewardship we wish to see in our community. 
 
Therefore, the Hollins Roundhouse Community Associa-on is pleased to offer this leBer of 
support and encourages all relevant City agencies to act favorably on behalf of Lil Ms BuBerfly 
Inc.’s applica-on. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Laura Dykes 
President 
Hollins Roundhouse 


